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Dates for your Diary 
     

            

 March 
   

27th Infants Easter Hat 
 Parade 12.15pm 
 

April 
 

 4th Whole School  
 Assembly 2.40pm 

 

 8th School Photos 
 

11th ANZAC Ceremony 
 

12th Last day of Term 1 
 
30th First day of Term 2 
 

  
      

 

Message from the Principal 

Easter Hat Parade 
This extremely popular community 
event is occurring this Wednesday, 27th 
March, from 12:15pm in the school hall. 
Students have busily been preparing 
their hats and have even enjoyed some 
assistance from family members. I 
would like to invite the entire school 
community to this event as it is one of 
the largest on the school calendar, and 
hopefully we will be receiving a visit 
from a very special person! Students are 
able to wear out of uniform clothes on 
the day and hopefully everyone has 
ordered their sausage sizzle to enjoy 
after the parade. 
 

School Absence 
From time to time, it is necessary for me 
to be absent from school, such as last 
Friday when I was attending the 
Western AFL trials in Parkes and this 
Thursday when I will be attending the 
western Cricket trials in Dubbo. If you 
have any questions or queries on days 
when I am absent from school, please 
contact the front office and they will 
inform you of who is relieving for me 
on that day. 
 

School Behaviour 
Staff and students all enjoyed a much 
happier and smoother week last week as 
students addressed the behaviour 
concerns we were experiencing at 
school in previous weeks. It was great to 
see students playing happily together in 
the playground and completing set tasks 
in class with a minimal amount of fuss 
which certainly makes for a far happier 
and more productive school. I hope this 
continues for the remaining few weeks 
as we get set to enjoy the upcoming 
holidays. 
 

Easter Break 
Please be aware that the Easter break 
falls during the school term this term 
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which is a very uncommon occurrence. 
This Thursday 28th March is the last day 
before the Easter break with staff and 
students set to return on Tuesday 2nd 
April. There is still lots happening in 
the last few weeks of school as we have 
boys’ softball in Orange, a school 
ANZAC ceremony to hold and the 
usual daily tasks to complete. Please 
ensure students are still attending 
school where possible as the learning 
continues right up until the end of the 
term. 
 

High School Aspire Testing 
The Aspire testing for placement in 
these Year 7 classes is to be held in 
Week 7 of Term 2 this year. The 
application window opens in Week 11 
of this term and closes at the end of 
Week 1 in Term 2. If you have any 
questions regarding the testing or the 
classes, please contact a Stage 3 teacher 
at school or for more precise and 
detailed information feel free to contact 
one of the high school junior campuses. 
 

NAPLAN Testing 
Last week the set days for NAPLAN 
tests were sat by students in Years 3 and 
5, and this week we begin the task of 
catching up students who may have 
missed a day and therefore a test during 
Week 8. We have about a week to catch 
everyone up so hopefully this will be 
completed this week. 
Have a great week and I look forward to 
welcoming you all to the school for the 
Easter Hat Parade. 
 

Have a great week. 
 
Toby Morgan,  
Principal 
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Students of the Week 

Term 1  Week 8 
 

 K Lava        Kyte Moss 
 K W/Melon        Amara-Lee Saunders 
 Stg1 Confetti        Cadence Brien 
 Stg1 Green        Dorothy Higgins 
 Stg1 Wattle           Eli Gane 
 Stg2 Chestnut       Nevaeh Dunn 
 Stg2 Magnolia      Ali-Rae Gilbert 
 Stg2 Terracotta    Ojas Parmar 
 Stg2 Wisteria        Cooper Brewer-Gorton  
 Stg3 Amethyst      Emjay Clark 
 Stg3 Lilac        Shreya Kumar 
 Stg3 Turquoise     Zahree Fogarty 
 Biladurang        Hakim Diggelman 
 Dinawan        Rylen Ford 
 Gugaa         Max Firth 

Canteen Meal Deals Everyday 
All $6-00 

 

Monday - Chicken & Cheese  
        Quesadilla   
 

Tuesday - Pizza Slab (Meat & Cheese or 
        Plain cheese)     

Wednesday - Sushi   
            (Katsu Chicken & Avo or 
             Teriyaki Chicken)  
 

Thursday - Hotdog & drink    

Friday - Chicken Burger or Cheese Burger 
      (Chicken burger/Chicken,  
               mayo, lettuce) 
     (Cheeseburger/Meat,  
      cheese, sauce) 

 

Look what’s 
new! 

 

Dubbo North 
School Badges 

 
 $8.00 
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Primary Assembly - Hosted by Magnolia 
(Top row from Left) Congratulations to these students who all received an award. Grace ,  

the Principal’s Award,  Annika , the  Positive Behaviour Award,  Matilda, a Merit Award &   
Wisteria Class won the Attendance Award. 

(Left) 4 lucky winners in  
the Win Bin draw. 

 
(Right) Thank you to  

Magnolia for hosting the 
assembly & for a very  
lively and entertaining 

dance item. 
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Get to know your  
Class Captains 

 

    Name:  Tyler FERGUSON 
    Class:   Stage 3 Turquoise 
 

Q1. Do you prefer eating sweet or savoury food?  
Sweet food 
Q2. If you could change any rule, which one 
would it be? No hat no play 
Q3. What superhero powers would you want to 
have? Invisibility 
Q4. Would you rather go to a water park or an 
amusement park? Water park 

 

School Photos will  
be taken on 

Monday 
8th April, 2024 

ORDER NOW go to 
www.advancedlife.com.au and 

enter the code    N19 X5G MD3 

Dear Parents,  
 

Have you ordered your photos yet? 
Don’t forget! Online or send your envelope back to 
school before Thursday 4th April.  
 

Should you wish to purchase a sibling photo online, 
the order must be placed no later than the day before 
photo day. Sibling photos will only be taken if an 
order has been placed.  
 

Should you have any queries concerning school pho-
tos or online ordering, please contact Advanced Life 
Photographers at  
www.advancedlife.com.au/contact 

Get to know your  
Class Captains 

 

    Khade ASHBY - Dinawan     
 

Q1. Do you prefer eating sweet or savoury food?  
Sweet food 
Q2. If you could change any rule, which one 
would it be? I don’t know 
Q3. What superhero powers would you want to 
have? To be strong 
Q4. Would you rather go to a water park or an 
amusement park? Amusement park 


